
Hi Ladies! 

We had a super time at Top Golf on Saturday!   The rain turned to sunshine for our playing time.  Some played well—

some of us just played, but we had great fellowship and met new friends! 

In July, EC women will participate in Serve Day.  For our project we will prepare Bags for the 

Homeless by filling bags  with toiletries and necessities and packing  them in EC donated back 

packs. House of Purpose will distribute them to the homeless. 

We need donations of: sunscreen, tissue packs, dry snack packs, tooth brushes and  tooth-

paste.  Bring what you can  and join us in the Fellowship Hall July 13. Meet in Main street to get your snack bag and T-

shirt at  9:30 AM. I realize that some of you are committed to other service projects—wonderful! 

All of us are influencers!  We  are  wives, girlfriends, caregivers, teachers, mothers, students,  executives, retired, 

daughters, and much more.  God bless you in whatever role you serve at a given time; may His life continually flow 

through you and give you wisdom as you love and influence others! 

A word from Allison Aybar with our EC Meals Ministry: “We have a new addition!  Our Worship Pastors Judah and Evie 
welcomed their 2nd baby boy just last Tuesday. Mom and baby are home now, and doing just fine. The Meals Ministry 
would like to invite you to climb on board the Meal Train that has been set up for them. Please follow the link below to 
learn more about it, and consider how you might be a blessing to them at this time. Feel free to pass the link along to 
anyone you know who would like to participate.” 

https://mealtrain.com/e78d5e 

Love and Prayers, 

Frieda Maclear 

Pastor of Missions and EC Women 
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